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As the UK's leading specialist in resettlement services and training for refugees, it is our primary 

aim to see our tenants move on and achieve independence. Although there is always some 

sadness to see them go, there is also happiness to see someone moving-on with better English 

skills and more independence than before their tenancy with us. This week, Hussein decided it 

was his turn to move-on. But before he headed out we asked him a few questions about his 

experience.  

  

Hussein came to Wolverhampton when he was accommodated in his G4S accommodation as an 

asylum seeker. Once his leave to remain was granted, he decided to stay in Wolverhampton a 

little longer. Hussein heard about ACH through a local referral agency and decided to take a look 

at the rooms we offered. Hussein said:  

  

“When I saw the accommodation that was provided by ACH I decided I wanted to live here. I 

became close with the people I lived with. They are all my fellow countrymen from Sudan so I was 

happy there. We often cooked together and did social activities together. Some of us also went to 

college together, which was great. At ACH I enjoyed the English classes with Amy. These helped 

me to learn English, which I am really happy about. I also enjoyed the IT class with Rashid and Lea. 

I learnt good things and I can now use basic Microsoft Word. Thank you for your help.”  

  

Hussein decided to leave Wolverhampton to move to Bristol as he has some friends there and 

hopes to also find employment there. We wish him the very best of luck in the future!  

  

 


